
From: Rendahl, Ann (UTC)
To: locsinann@gmail.com; Jones, Philip (UTC); Danner, Dave (UTC)
Cc: Moss, Dennis (UTC); UTC DL Records Center
Subject: RE: PSE concerns
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2016 8:45:11 AM

I have referred your question to Dennis Moss, the Administrative Law Judge managing the case.  He will be the best
person to work through how best to participate in the proceeding.

My best,

Ann

Ann E. Rendahl
Commissioner
Work: (360) 664-1144
arendahl@utc.wa.gov

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov

       

-----Original Message-----
From: locsinann@gmail.com [mailto:locsinann@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 8:01 AM
To: Jones, Philip (UTC) <pjones@utc.wa.gov>; Danner, Dave (UTC) <ddanner@utc.wa.gov>; Rendahl, Ann
(UTC) <arendahl@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: PSE concerns

Dear WUTC Commissioners-
How do ratepayers testify regarding the PSE shell company for LNG?

I believe they are grossly overstating the amount to be used for peak shaving so they can build their "for profit" part
of the project with ratepayers money.

Please ask to see their records the last 5 years on how much LNG they used for peak shaving in Puget Sound
Region.

As a ratepayer and citizen and taxpayer I am extremely upset by this travesty and am asking for a voice!

Sincerely,
Ann Locsin

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing
that ever has.
~ Margaret Mead
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